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Pupils of 
the week 

Barnaby Kent 

Mollie Bradshaw 

Jessica                   

Dumphy-Brook 

Abigail Wright 

Skylah Thompson 

Fraser Austin 

Sophia Easton 

Zemyna           

Sepekinaite 

Charlie Tanfield 

 

Home                  

discussion    

question                   

Stan asked…

Would you     

rather find a    

living dinosaur, 

a real fairy, a 

purse that never 

empties or a 

doorway into a 

different world? 

D.F Motors                                                                                                                   

Motor engineers Est 1965   A family business that cares       

*Free pick up and delivery *Service and pre-MOT for all types of vehicle, including hybrid and electric cars  

*Approved auto-diagnosis centre  *Ford and Peugeot parts always in stock  *Specialists in VW, Audi and Skoda 

servicing  *Tyres, batteries, exhausts etc supplied  *Bosch air conditioning specialist 

Station Yard, Great Ayton, TS9 6HJ     01642 722106     www.dfmotors.net 

 

Thank you to staff, children, parents and families for ensuring that home learning 

was successful this week. You have all been AMAZING! Mrs Channing 

                                                                       Baby news!                                                                                                                                  

I am delighted to inform you that Mr Moore and Miss Harmar 

have a healthy baby daughter. Violet Rose was born on 

Wednesday and mum and baby are doing well. Mr Moore 

and Miss Harmar are both over the moon at the safe arrival 

of their little one. Thank you to everyone who has made a       

donation    towards a gift for Violet Rose. I know that Mr 

Moore and Miss Harmar will be very touched by your          

generosity and kindness. How exciting to be able to        

welcome a new little person into our Roseberry family! 

Welcoming EVERYONE back to school!                                                                                  

We can’t wait to see everyone on Monday 8th March, but we must make sure we work     

together to keep everyone safe. There will, once again, be staggered timings for each      

bubble’s arrival and collection. We request that only one adult comes to school to drop off / 

pick up at the gate, please, to reduce the number of people near the school gates at any one 

time, thus allowing space for social distancing. Parents MUST adhere to their child’s arrival 

and departure times in order to ensure the safety of all, please*. All adults are required to 

wear a face covering when on school premises (even outdoors), unless exempt. Please read 

the important information about returning to school, which can be found in the Important    

Information section of our website. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

*If your child has a younger sibling, they may arrive at their sibling’s arrival time and 

go straight to their own classroom 

 Arrival Departure 

Nursery 8.30am 3pm 

Mrs Barker’s class 8.45am 3pm 

Mrs Mitchell’s class 

Mrs Kearns’ class 

8.45am 

8.45am 

3pm 

3pm 

Mrs Charlton’s class 

Mr Moore’s class 

Mr Bourne’s class 

8.55am 

8.55am 

8.55am 

3.10pm 

3.10pm 

3.10pm 

Mrs Meadows’ class 

Mrs Murton’s class 

9.05am 

9.05am 

3.20pm 

3.20pm 



Restoration specialists. Resprays. Insurance work. 

Welding. Bodywork. Waxoyling. Free estimates.  

Tel: 01642 715894 or 07738430750 

                 autobodycraft@btinternet.com           

                                                                          www.autobodycraftstokesley.co.uk 

Please let Mrs Channing know asap if your child is in school and they,                                                     
or members of your household, develop Covid-19 symptoms, even if they’re already isolating.    

On 19th March, people across 

the country will be wearing red 

noses and having fun to raise 

money for Comic Relief.      

We have decided to theme the 

day ‘Red nose, anything 

goes!’. Children may dress up 

in anything they fancy (no    

fancy dress masks, please, as they scare some 

children). If they’d like to purchase a red nose to 

wear with their outfit, these will be on sale in     

classrooms for £1.50 each, payable via ParentPay. 

Lunchtime Award                                                                                                              
This week, our lunchtime award goes to Lilly-Rose in Year One and 

Molly Greenhalgh. Well done, girls! 

Nursery places available!                                                                                                    
If you would like your child to join our Roseberry family, we still 

have places for 3 year olds and a waiting list for 2 year olds!   
Please call 01642 722883 for information or visit the nursery page 

on our website. 

Act of Kindness                                                                                                              

This week’s award goes to a number of people. Mr Bourne has been nominated by one of 

his class, who said that he is always kind to others. Jake Wright has donated his pocket 

money to a charitable cause, putting the needs of others before his own - what a kind and 

thoughtful boy he is! Erin, Eve, Molly and Chloe wanted to nominate one another for  

being kind to each other. What a caring school family we have!  

Congratulations to the children in our school who became fully fledged Cubs this week! It was 
lovely to celebrate your achievements during our weekly class catch ups. 

Lunch Time Cross Country                                                                                                

Mrs Davis’ Cross Country 

Club for children in Mrs 

Meadows’ and                  

Mrs Murton’s classes will 

start on Thursday 11th 

March from 12.00 until 

12.30. Children wishing to 

take part will need to bring an outdoor kit, 

including spare socks and footwear (old 

trainers or football boots), in addition to 

their normal PE kit that stays in school. 

If you borrowed a laptop or iPad from school to enable your child to access Teams at home    

during lockdown, please ensure that it is returned on 8th March and that all photos and videos 

have been deleted (including in the deleted items file). Thank you! 

Your child will only need to bring their PE kit (this will stay in school), water bottle, book bag and 

packed lunch (if needed) to school. No school bags or pencilcases etc should be brought into 

school, please, as we are trying to limit the amount of things going to and from home and school. 


